
April 22 , 2024

Third Grade Weekly Newsletter

General Reminders and Information
Please bring a water bottle each day
SOL tests are coming soon. Here are our dates:
May 1st - Reading SOL
May 8th- Math SOL

Reading - Mrs. Suchernick

We will continue to review for our SOL test.

Students have been working really hard. Keep

reading at home!

I am missing many books from my classroom

library from back near Christmas. Please have

your student check their backpacks and rooms

to return the books as soon as possible. Some

students are still reading and can return when

finished. Most of the books have a sticker on

the back!

asuchernick@rappahannockschools.us

Science/Social Studies—Mrs. Hummill
jhummill@rappahannockschools.us

We will be reviewing for the upcoming
SOLs in reading and math.

Math—Mrs. Snyder
csnyder@rappahannockschools.us

We have officially covered all of our math
SOLs! For the next few weeks we will be
focusing on reviewing for our SOL tests.

Homework: A homework page will go home
on Monday, April 22nd and will be due back
on Friday, April 26th.

*This will be our last homework assignment
this year!*

Resource - Mrs. Aylor

Students will continue reading Charlotte’s

Web and students will continue exploring the

novel through Literature Circles.

Students will begin reviewing math skills

over the next few weeks. If you are interested,

IXL Arena is a great resource for students to

practice at home.

caylor@rappahannockschools.us
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